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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as identifying 
happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity.  

- Mayor Dominick Cuozzo and the township 

committee are pleased to announce the selection of 

Bill Spadea, N.J.’s Top Talk Radio Host, as Grand 

Marshal of Plumsted’s Memorial Day parade on May 

27. Spadea, a media personality, is a Marine and a 

longstanding supporter of our military. “Semper Fi.” 

- Congratulations to the New Egypt High School 

Girls Bowling Team, for achieving their second 

consecutive NJSIAA championship. The team has 

now extended their consecutive winning streak to 

62 games, dating back to the 2021 season. The 

entire team and coaches will be honored at an 

upcoming township committee meeting, 

highlighting their significant accomplishments.   

- The New Egypt Elks Lodge #2457, Lakewood Rd., is 

hosting a Family Glow Dance on March 9, from 6 pm 

until 9 pm, featuring DJ Nick. It is open to the public at 

a cost of $15 per family (max. of 6), coupled with 

family-pack dinner specials. Contact the Elks at (609) 

758-8700 for information or registration instructions.  

- The New Egypt Speedway, 720 Route 539, New Egypt, hosts 

Power in the Pines on March 30, 2024. Call the speedway at 

(609)758-1900 for additional information, as well as upcoming 

monster truck shows, special events, and more.  

 - Don’t kick yourself for not joining! The final day for New Egypt Youth 

Soccer registration is March 3. Email: neyouthsoccer@outlook.com 

for further details and questions.  
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